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From: Julie [mailto:j.seemann@rogers.com] L

Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2015 7:48 AM

To: Racco, Sandra; Bevilacqua, Maurizio; Di Biase, Michael; Ferri, Mario: Résats
Jeffrey; Birch, Carol
Subject: proposed zoning by-law change

Good morning,

Concord West unique community should not be allowed to change the zoning by-law from R1V
to R2. The majority of it's residents are against greedy money hungry individuals who want to
disrupt this community. The proposal to build 8 homes on two existing ones is criminal. We
hope that democracy, serving the majority population, still prevails here and stops this ridiculous
proposal of changing the zoning by-law.

Sincerely,
George and Julie Seemann
34 Rockview Gardens, Concord



